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COLLINSVILLE - The Collinsville Police provided an update today, April 23, 2024, 
that Korey Nichols has been located and is no longer considered missing.

The Collinsville Police said Nichols has also returned to his family.

Nichols, 23, was reported missing to the Collinsville Police Department on March 16, 
2024.

He was reported last seen wearing a reflective coat.


